
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SPRING TERM 2016 – Friday 4th March 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you for attending our parent consultations this 

week. It was good to see so many of you. The parent 

consultation is an opportunity to see your child’s work 

and to discuss their progress with the class teacher. 

As always if you feel you need further discussion 

please ring the school office to make another 

appointment with the class teacher who will be happy 

to meet with you again. Alternatively the Deputy Head 

and I are available too for any further queries you 

may have. Please take advantage of our willingness to 

work with you to ensure your child receives the best 

opportunities to achieve at St Theresa’s. 

I have also arranged for a Parent Class Rep meeting to 

be held on Friday 11th March at 8:30ish! I know some 

of you have young children so don’t worry if you’re a 

bit late! It would be really good to catch up with you! 

Our JTAs and the Advisors from the Local Authority 

were out and about this week monitoring the cars 

parking near the school. They spoke to all the classes 

at assembly this week asking the children to tell their 

parents to park away from the school and park and 

stride instead. Please listen to the children if you can! 

Mrs D is determined to improve the safety and air 

quality around the school and is also applying for the 

Gold Accreditation for Sustainable Safe Travel! 

Speaking of travel we wish Year 5 children, Mrs Dias, 

Mrs O’Brien and Mrs Solari a safe and happy school 

journey to Hindleap Warren next week. Have fun! 

Wishing all mums and grandmothers an enjoyable 
Mother’s Day this weekend! 

Miss Kelly        
 

 Reminders!  - Holidays in term time will not be permitted. Please ensure your child is present the last day 

of the term and the first day of a new term. These are checked by the EWO. Punctuality is checked too! The 

gates open at 8:30am and the school day starts at 8:50am. Thank you!  Please would you bring an 

appointment card if your child is visiting the doctor, dentist or a letter if it’s a hospital appointment.  Please 

try to make medical appointments after school if you are able to do so.  Many thanks for your support. 

School Building Fund – If you haven’t already made your voluntary contribution towards the School 

Building Fund we would really appreciate your donation. Contributions will go towards installing an electric 

gate access system therefore increasing the security access to the school. Many thanks for your help! 

World Book Day 
 

 
 

Today we celebrated World Book Day. It was fantastic 

to see our whole school community arrive at school in 

their pyjamas and onesies to relax with a good book! In 

assembly we talked about our favourite books and why 

learning to read is so important. At St. Theresa’s we 

really want to promote a lifelong love of reading. We all 

had great fun celebrating World Book Day together! 

 

Next week Muswell Hill Children’s Bookshop will be 

selling books in the hall. You can spend your World Book 

Day tokens and choose a brand new book for your 

collection! Please come and buy a book on  

Wednesday 9th or Thursday 10th March in the school 

hall, at 3.30 pm. 

 

 Prayer Life 
Thank you to Fr Terry who celebrated the Year 3 Red 

Class Mass this week. Miss Shatiry and the Year 3 class 

really impressed Fr Terry on how well the mass was 

organised and the prayerful atmosphere in the room. He 

said it was perfect. Many thanks to the parents who 

were able to join this special occasion.  

Well done to Year 5 who led us in worship in our 

assembly this week! 

Thank you to Miss Gurevitz and Mrs Solari who took 6 of 

our Apostles of Mercy to Westminster Cathedral this 

week to attend a Year of Mercy Mass celebrated by the 

Cardinal. The A of M children were told they have an 

important job to do and shared the message with the 

whole school today! 
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Reception Assembly Wed 9
th

 March 9:15am                                             

Class Parent Rep Meeting Friday 11
th

 March 8:30am in MPR  

Wild Science Day Friday 11
th

 March  

Science Week 14
th

 – 18
th

 March & Easter Bunny Hop Monday 14
th

 March 

Yr 2 Class Assembly Wed 16
th

 March 9:15am 

Governors AGM Tuesday 22
nd

 March 7pm 

Yr 1 Class Assembly Wed 23
rd

 March 9:15am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

Reception Darcy – Writing a lovely letter to the 

Three Little Pig. 

Sophie – Challenging herself in doubling 

numbers to 20 and recording her number 

sentences. 

Y1  Daniel – Improving his writing with time 

connectives. 

Julia – Her fantastic effort in everything 

she does. 

Y2  Sean – Writing some imaginative questions 

to ask the main character in the story of  

Katie and the Sunflowers. 

Natalia – Being a kind and patient talk 

partner. 

Y3 Blue Mia – A fantastic effort with her writing 

keep it up! 

Oliver – Super effort with his story 

writing. 

Y3 Red Madan – Using all of the learning muscles in 

class. 

Alfie – Fantastic effort in his writing. 

Y4 Elizabeth – Producing great work in Home 

Learning of World Book Day. 

Lucas Evans – Working really well on the 

‘Guess Who’ game for World Book Day. 

Y5 Kacper – Improvements in his handwriting. 

Lea – Being a real ‘Have a go Mo’ and never 

giving up. 

Y6 Poppy – Working really well throughout our 

Science “Electricity” topic. 

Vivian – Really applying her reflections and 

feelings in her R.E work on “Jesus, Bread of 

Life”. 

 

Well done to everyone who tried their best this 

week and worked hard to challenge themselves. 
 

Golden Children this week are. 
 
Adam Reception and Stella Yr1 
 

 
 

St George’s won the most House points this 
week! 

 

 

Attendance this week

   
 

Reception 86% 
Year 1 97% 
Year 2 99% 

Year 3 Blue 95% 
Year 3 Red 97% 

Year 4 95% 
Year 5 99% 
Year 6 98% 

Total Attendance 95% 

Well done to Yr 2 and 5 who had the best 
attendance this week. 

We need to be above 97% each week at least! There’s been a lot 
of sickness this week. 

 
 

KEEP IN TOUCH:  

St Theresa’s Primary School, East End Rd,  

LONDON N3 2TD   

Tel: 0208 346 8826  

Email: office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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